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APPENDIX 2 
From the Cabinet Record of Decision – 11 June 2020 

Consideration of recommendations from the Corporate Scrutiny Committee 

1. That the health and wellbeing of island residents has to be the Council’s priority and
residents were actively engaged in the development of recovery of the Island the way
they wish to see their future. The need to honour the community spirit that had been
exceptional on the Island and maintain it.

The Cabinet considered this and agreed to accept.

2. As part of the update letter to all residents an invitation be included to participate in an
on-line survey to identify the priorities for recovery.

The Cabinet agreed to accept the recommendation

3. A list of questions from the Corporate Scrutiny committee that are answered in detail by
the officers be maintained and each question signed off by the Chairman and the
Cabinet.

The Cabinet refused to accept the recommendation.

4. A living document that lists all lessons learnt including the negatives and positives in
what happened and how they were resolved by maintained.

The Cabinet agreed to accept the recommendation.

5. A report was requested to the next meeting of the Committee on the council’s strategy
and pans to deal with a second wave including the health and economic aspects.

The Cabinet considered that this would have an impact on officer time and as the
pandemic was not out of the initial outbreak to request a report would not be
appropriate at this time.


